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Section

1: Your

personal

and

contact

details

1.1

Name *

Kate Faro Wood

1.2 Are

you? *

a member of the public

Select a

topic to

comment

on

Suggest sites for protection

3.4 Why should the land be protected?

This is to register my concern that Armadale to Teangue area of Sleat is a Dark Sky area and an area of outstanding

natural beauty, as well. The area needs protection from housing 'schemes'. Any scheme of even four houses would

bring street-lights and the dark skies will be lost for the surrounding area. The character of the place with its much-

loved crofting land would also go for ever.

With the construction of the Kilbeg village and constant building of houses here and there in Sleat, there is more than

enough housing to satisfy the needs of Sleat itself.

In summary, the area needs protection from housing schemes to avoid losing its dark skies and hence a permanent

change in the character of the place.


